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Henkel expands Brandon, SD manufacturing facility  

Henkel invests $30 million in equipment and 
technology at its manufacturing facility in 
Brandon, SD 
 
Brandon, SD.  – Henkel, a global provider of adhesives, sealants and functional 

coatings, and leading manufacturer of well-known brands announced today a $30 

million investment in its North American manufacturing facility in Brandon, SD. This 

investment will fund a series of improvements and expansions at the site to support its 

production of thermal interface materials used in the manufacture of high-performance 

electronics.  

 

“We are delighted to be investing in the expansion of our production capabilities at our 

Brandon facility,” said Bruce Lear, Director of Operations at Henkel’s Brandon facility. 

“The investment reinforces Henkel’s commitment to the area, as well as the strategic 

importance of this facility to Henkel. We’re proud of our work and our team in Brandon 

and look forward to continuing to grow.”  

 

The company’s facility in Brandon was built in 2009 and includes production lines and 

a warehouse on approximately 36,000 sq ft.  Henkel acquired this facility through its 

acquisition of The Bergquist Company in 2014.  The size of the facility has grown over 

the years to meet customer demand and currently employs approximately 120 

employees. 

 

Engineering plans are in progress and construction is expected to begin mid-2022.  

 

About Henkel in North America 

In North America, Henkel operates across its three business units: Adhesive Technologies, Beauty Care, 

and Laundry & Home Care. Its portfolio of well-known consumer and industrial brands includes 

Schwarzkopf® hair care, Dial® soaps, Persil®, Purex®, and all® laundry detergents, Snuggle® fabric 
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softeners as well as Loctite®, Technomelt® and Bonderite® adhesives. With sales of around 6 billion 

US dollars (5 billion euros) in 2020, North America accounts for 27 percent of the company’s global 

sales. Henkel employs approximately 9,000 people across the U.S., Canada and Puerto Rico. For more 

information, please visit www.henkel-northamerica.com, and on Twitter @Henkel_NA. 
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